
REQUEST FOR BIDS 
FENCE REPAIR AT ELMS PARK 

CITY OF SWARTZ CREEK 
ADDENDUM #1 

 
 

Bid Opening Change from July 11, 2024 at 10:00am to July 18, 2024 at 10:00am. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR BIDS 
City of Swartz Creek -Elms Park fence repairs 
The City seeks to have the perimeter fencing around the tennis courts repaired including 
leveling up the height of the posts, lowering the chain link fencing to ground level, installing 
and leveling all crossmembers on the fencing as needed. The city also seeks to have a new 
section of 4’ tall chain link fencing installed between the newly striped pickleball courts to 
divide them and provide safety for the players. This section of fencing will run east and 
west and needs to be approximately 60’ long. The city also seeks to have a new backstop 
installed at the baseball diamond located at the park. All fencing will be black vinyl, fused 
and bonded. All posts and hardware will be matching black powder coated. Bids are due 
by Thursday, July 11 at 10:00am. If you wish to bid on this project please contact Renee 
Kraft, city clerk, at RKraft@cityofswartzcreek.org or 810-635-4464. 
 
Response Date 
To be considered, sealed bids must be received at the City offices, 8083 Civic Drive, 
Swartz Creek, MI 48473, on or before 10:00 a.m. on Thursday, July 11, 2024. City Hall 
during the following hours: Monday between 8:00 a.m. and 6:00 p.m., Tuesday and 
Thursday between 8:00 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., Wednesday between 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. 
excluding holidays. Contractors mailing bids should allow adequate delivery time to 
assure timely receipt of their bids. Sealed envelopes containing bids must be clearly 
marked on the outside with the contractor’s name and “2024 Elms Park Fence Repair.” 
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